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Tom L. Ingram
P. 0. Box 1757
Roswell, New Mexico 88201

Dear Mr. Ingram:

On February 8, 1985, this office approved a Notice of Intent
to Plug Back for the Shultz Well No. 6 located in Unit I of
Section 13, T-12-S, R-37-E. No further reports have been sub-
mitted, however.

Please immediately submit Form C-103 covering any work done on
the well, and indicating present status and future plans. In
the event that the work was not done, please so indicate on Form

C-103, and also indicate present status of the well and future
plans for it.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1
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